Taunton Deane Borough Council

Council Meeting – 25 February 2014

Appointment of Civic Marshall

For the last nine months, the post of Civic Marshall has been efficiently carried out by Councillor Mrs Marcia Hill.

At the Informal Meeting of Council on 11 February 2014, Councillor Mrs Hill was selected at the Deputy Mayor Elect for the 2014/2015 Municipal Year. As such, she is not in a position where she is able to continue undertaking the role of Civic Marshall and therefore wishes to relinquish this role.

Councillor Mrs Jean Adkins has indicated that she is willing to undertake the duties of Civic Marshall.

It is therefore recommended that:-

- (1) Councillor Mrs Jean Adkins be appointed as Civic Marshall; and
- (2) Councillor Mrs Marcia Hill be thanked for carrying out the duties over the past nine months.